



Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health Secretary)

- Letter from Penny Sutcliffe, Medical Officer of Health and Chief Executive Officer, Public Health Sudbury and Districts, to the Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, the Honourable Sylvia Jones, Minister of Health, and the Honourable Michael Tibollo, Associate Minister of Mental Health and Addictions, regarding Public Health Strengthening and Chronic Disease Prevention (October 27, 2023)
- 2. Letter from Penny Sutcliffe, Medical Officer of Health and Chief Executive Officer, Public Health Sudbury and Districts, to the Honourable Chrystia Freeland, Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Finance, the Honourable Jenna Sudds, Minister of Families, Children and Social Development, the Honourable Lawrence MacAulay, Minister of Agriculture and Agri-Food, and the Jean-Yves Duclos, Minister of Public Services and Procurement, regarding Support for a Funded Healthy School Food Program in Budget 2024 (Federal) (October 27, 2023)
- 3. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Information Break (November 13, 2023)

